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Date: Thursday, April 14, 2022 7:04:56 AM

To: High Point City Council

Reason: Public comment submitted via email ahead of the April 18 City Council Meeting

Subject:  Voicing support for the High Point Boys and Girls Club rezoning request for the Rankin property

My name is George Crouse.  I am an active volunteer with the High Point Boys and Girls Club (Club); I help kids
with their homework several afternoons a week at the Club's Ward Street location.  I’m submitting my comment in
writing as I’m unavailable to attend the April 18 council meeting in person.  My purpose in writing is to voice my
support for the Club’s rezoning request related to the Rankin property.  I have seen the Club at work first hand and
feel that it is important for everyone to work towards ensuring that the Club continues to thrive and grow.  All of the
staff and administration members that I have encountered are responsible, caring, and extremely dedicated and hard
working with a single purpose in mind...to advance the mission of the Club of enabling young people to reach their
full potential as productive, caring, and responsible citizens.  The Club is not just a huge benefit to the kids who
attend, but to the family’s of the children in terms of providing a positive environment that teaches the children
positive lessons and attributes in an environment that is fun and safe.  The result is great kids, positive support for
families, and an immense benefit to the community as a whole.  Please support the Club’s rezoning request.  Thank
you.

George Crouse
georgewcrouse@gmail.com
336-317-5434
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